
FUEL UP TO PLAY 60 IS BACK!!

Hello Fitzmorris Families! Here at Fitzmorris Elementary we have an afterschool
program called “Fuel Up to Play 60”. This program promotes healthy eating and
staying active for 60 minutes a day. We will do many different activities, from really
fun obstacle courses to flag football! We will meet every Monday starting February
28th 2022. This afterschool program is for all grades K-5! We will have limited
space for each age group so, please sign and return ASAP.

*We would love any parent volunteers to be Fuel Up Advisors for the program!

Permission is granted for:
(Name of Student) PLEASE PRINT

To participate in the Fuel Up To Play 60 program!
PARENT/GUARDIAN INFORMATION:
Parent/Guardian Name:

Phone #:

Would you like to be a Fuel Up Advisor?
If you said YES to being a Fuel Up To Play 60 Advisor I will be in contact with you soon!!

Please check a box to let us know how your child is getting home. If you are
picking up your student, you can pick them up in front of the school at 3:35
p.m.

Parent pick-up:

Walking home:

Please provide the information requested below, as it may be needed in case of
an emergency. This information does not modify the information on the emergency
card.

STUDENTS DATE OF BIRTH:

Allergies:

Conditions requiring special consideration (medical/physical):

Does your student require: (A) Epipen Yes ⬜ No ⬜ (B) Inhaler Yes ⬜ No ⬜ (C) ANY
MEDICATION CURRENTLY TAKEN: (Type of medication and time of administration):



**Please be sure to speak to the school’s Health Aide regarding any medications or
special needs for your child.

*2021-2022 Dates for Fuel Up To Play 60!
Time: 2:35-3:30
Place: Meet in the GYM
Pick up: FRONT OF THE SCHOOL

- February 28th

- March 7th

- March 14th

- March 28th

- April 4th, 11th, 18th, 25th

- May 2nd, 16th

- May 23rd- FUEL UP CELEBRATION!


